
SYRESHAM FRIENDSHIP CLUB 
 
The clerk had a busy year with some excellent speakers.  A cookery demonstration by Jane 
Thompson proved very popular, getting to taste the results.  A visit from Wiltshire Farm 
Foods and an excellent quiz on Northampton when we all realised how little we could 
recognise of our county town. Christina Munsey again showed a film always popular with 
our members.   Graham Kingersley from Northampton joined us twice and tells a story with 
music members have to write down the answer.   Sue Palmer opened her garden for a 
strawberry tea and an outing to Cherry Lane Garden Centre proved popular using the Ability 
Bus.   
This year is proving difficult with less people attending and within a few weeks a decision has 
to be made whether our Club has a future.   It has been running for over 50 years but 
without more support the future looks bleak. 
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